4.	QUESTIONS ON NOTICE TO THE VICE-CHANCELLOR	
	Sam Maesschalck, Student representative	
	The pandemic has shown that PGR students very much fall between the crace we're still in an area somewhere between students and staff. The new University only talks about enhancing the PGR student experience and support employability but does not include a clear link to the research and work PGR do for the University. Given the UCU has adopted a policy to campaign to re PGRs as members of staff, similar to many other European counties, what is University position on this?	ersity t students ecognise
5.	MINUTES OF LAST MEETING: 21 APRIL 2021	PAPER A

6. REPORT OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR



•

•

15. TEMPORARY GOVERNANCE MEASURES DURING THE PANDEMIC

PAPER J